
Common Transfer Policy 
The community colleges of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, in order to ease and clarify the 
process of transferring earned credit from one college to another, whether among themselves or from 
other public or private institutions; to provide standards for the evaluation of alternative sources of 
credit; to reduce the time and cost of completing a college education; and to increase the opportunities 
for graduation of their students, establish this Common Transfer Policy. This policy respects the 
academic standards, quality and integrity of each of the Massachusetts community colleges. 

College Meeting adopted the Common Transfer Policy on September 22, 2014. 
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